
Gary B. Newman  

Group Supervisor, Special Agent (Retired)   

U.S. Drug Enforcement Administration   

161 Leslie Place  

Scott Depot, WV 25560  

(703) 203-2909  

garyn2004.gn@gmail.com  

  

May 9, 2021   

 

Subject: Letter of Recommendation in Support of Christian Casto  

 

To Whom it May Concern:  

 

I am writing this letter to voice my support for and to recommend in the highest terms possible 

that your organization accept Christian Casto for the internship to which he applied. I have 

known Mr. Casto since 2013 as both a friend of our family and as a student athlete.   

 

During the years, I have had the pleasure of watching Mr. Casto grow and mature into a young 

man with the highest character and ethical traits. Mr. Casto is an exceptionally dedicated and 

motivated person. That force of will propelled Mr. Casto to become an exceptional high school 

and collegiate lacrosse player.   

 

While serving as a commissioned officer in the U.S. Army and as a Supervisory Special Agent in 

the Drug Enforcement Administration, I have had the pleasure to serve with and train some 

exceptional and successful people. Mr. Casto possesses every characteristic that l have seen in 

the most competent and successful members of the U.S. Army and in law enforcement. Mr. 

Casto has become one of the finest, most conscientious and determined men that I have had the 

pleasure to coach and know. Mr. Casto is exactly the type of person who will enhance any 

organization of which he is a member.   

 

For questions, clarification or additional follow up, please feel to contact me at that above 

number or email address. 

  

Sincerely,   

Gary B. Newman 


